Katherine Douglas

General Public Comment - Group 1



From:

Sharon <dalpozzo@cox.net>

Sent:

Monday, March 24, 2025 11:15 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Town Hall Meetings

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Would like to see some town hall meetings since our democracy is dying and you're all not meeting with the voters on any level so what are you waiting for?

None of you have showed up for the Tesla protests not giving us any support while our Social Security is at risk along with our Medicare and just about everything else.

The only option is Indivisible who had a meeting at the universal church where over 1,600 of your voters showed up it was on national news. Where are you? Jean Hartman dosent even have a valid email address on the county website. Your voters are not going to support any of you if you're not going to be here for us.

Richard Michael Elinski e-mail Address: richard melinski egmail. Com

Tuesday, March 11th, 2025

Dear County Executive, Mona Miyasto:

Dam writing this correspondence to you regarding the Santa Burbara County Law Libraries, that is, I adamantly maintain that the two (2) Santa Barbara Law Libraries are Critically deficient. Indeed, Santa Barbara County & two libraries combined are approximately 1/12 of the Size of the Wentura County

Land ilrary. I recognize that the population of Santa Barbara County is approximately 53% of the population of Ventura County but bused upon population our Law Libraries should be at least one-half of the size of the Ventura Law Library. moreover, Law Libraries are more important now than any time in California History back to 1850 when Our State was founded. additionally, with the high cost of Professional Legal Representation, it is vital that counties in Culfornia as well as all of america to have substantial access to Legal Research. Most attorneys have West Law or another Birm to perform their degal Research, but the light for most cityens is prohibitive. Dans PageZ

Please consider advocating the expansion of both the Santa Barbaru and Santa Maria Law Libraries.

Frank you for your valuable time and I would like to telephonically communicate with you should you have ample time.

take Eure & God Bless!

Pax et Bonum; Richard Michael Elinski Richard Michael Elinski, J.D. (1979, Western State College of Law)

RME: re

CC: Ms. Laurie Vaala Page 3.